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IMPLEMENTATION OF SCHEME

Healthscope Limited (“Healthscope”) is pleased to advise that the previously announced

scheme of arrangement ("the Scheme") has been fully implemented today.

Healthscope has received in cleared funds from Asia Pacific Healthcare Group Pty Ltd the

aggregate Scheme consideration of $1,923,831,725.75. Scheme Shareholders (being

those persons registered as Healthscope shareholders as at 7.00pm, 5 October 2010) will

be paid the scheme consideration of $6.05 cash per share between 12 October 2010 and

19 October 2010 in accordance with the terms of the Scheme.

Accordingly, each of Ms Linda Bardo Nicholls AO, Mr Richard England, Dr Ziggy

Switkowski, Mr Philip Bullock, Mr Eric Dodd and Ms Paula Dwyer have resigned as

directors of Healthscope with effect from the close of the Healthscope Board meeting held

earlier today. Mr Simon Moore and Mr Steven Schneider were appointed as directors of

Healthscope at the conclusion of this meeting. Mr Bruce Dixon remains a director of

Healthscope.

Healthscope has today applied to be removed from the official list of ASX. It is expected

that Healthscope will be delisted from ASX on 14 October 2010.


